From: Piero Cherubini

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 9:04 AM

To: Stevenson, Kirsten < Kirsten. Stevenson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Police budget

I am opposed to this increase and ask from the chief.

I would like to see a line by line review and find efficiencies

I would suggest we eliminate the horse unit. Nice to have but not needed.

Strongly urge not to build in Waterdown. Use police.in community model using existing space to have an office people can visit and use existing space. Adding more police to the community but no new blgn

Piero cherubini